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Missing TAP Application 

Dear Student, 

The Financial Aid Office has been unable to process your New York State TAP Grant because as 

of today, our records indicate you have not completed a TAP application. To complete your 

TAP application, go to www.hesc.ny.gov. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Financial Aid Office in Albany at (518) 

292-1783 or in Troy at (518) 244-4525.

Sincerely, 

The Financial Aid Office 

http://www.hesc.ny.gov/

